RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday, March 22, 2016</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of a Resolution establishing the maximum number of Class G-1 City of Aurora liquor licenses (unofficially related to application from: The Pride Stores, d/b/a The Pride of Aurora, located at 1395 Butterfield Road, Aurora, Illinois).

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By Alderman Scheketz Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate